
 

 

 

 

UNMC was awarded funds through the CARES Act: Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund 
(HEERF) I, CRRSA Act: HEERF II, and the ARP Act: HEERF III for distribution to students who 
have experienced a financial hardship due to COVID-19. 

The entire amount of student emergency grant funding from the CARES Act, the HEERF II and 
HEERF III allocations has been distributed to students as of February 28, 2022 so no further 
student requests will be considered.  

 


